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August 20, 2020 

Riverwalk Commission  
c/o Jan Erickson 
Riverwalk Administrator 
TED Business Group 
400 S. Eagle St. 
Naperville, IL 60540 
 

Dear Riverwalk Commission, 

Thank you for sharing details about the Draft Riverwalk 2031 Master Plan.  We were pleased to be invited to 
view the presentation and share our thoughts and suggestions about the projects.   

As we discussed, the College would like to incorporate an additional project in the master plan that would 
focus on a multi-purpose path, potentially accommodating bicycles, along the east side of the DuPage River 
from the Bambule Riverwalk Gateway on the north to Hillside Road on the south, all on North Central 
College property. This path would offer our students and the public an additional friendly connection along the 
river engaging future College use in the undeveloped areas on our south campus. By adding this path to the 
master plan, we could work alongside the Commission to develop a strategy to allow for this future element 
on the Riverwalk.  

North Central College has enjoyed a good working relationship with the Riverwalk Commission. As a long-time 
neighbor, North Central College is happy to endorse the master plan document and is looking forward to 
continuing the partnership that we’ve valued in the past. 
 

Best regards, 

 

Dr. Troy D. Hammond 
President 
North Central College 


